Marathi Beginner Summary for 12/6

Dear Parents,

On December 6, we did attendance and I changed topics. We reviewed colors and shapes.
For parents, the handouts are on the Balvihar website under Marathi Beginners and under
special topics. Please review the shapes and colors.. We then learned one new letter La.
Homework for December 13th is for 1st year students to write La 5 times and second
year students to write the barakhadi.

Regards,
Ani and Swapna



